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Daisy Class

This Week
We have started to explore our 

new book, 'The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar' by Eric Carle. We 

have started to join in with parts 
of the story and the children 

have made their own caterpillars. 
We have briefly discussed the 

life cycle of a butterfly. 

Maths 
We have created patterns by 

printing fruit and tasted 
different fruits. We even made 

our own bar charts with our 
favourite fruits! We talked 
about which fruit was most 

popular and spoke about 'few' 
and 'least'. We played a hungry 

caterpillar bingo game too. 

Literacy
We have been talking about the 
days of the week - we made our 
own book about what fruits the 
caterpillar ate on which days.  

We have been drawing pictures 
of caterpillars and butterflies. 

Also this week...
We really enjoyed the windy day on 
Thursday! The afternoon children 

made kites and had great fun. 
The morning children met Titan the 
tortoise on Monday. He will be back 
after half term for the afternoon 

children to meet him too. 
The children are loving Teddy Tennis. 

Can they show you any new tennis 
skills? 

Next Week
We are going to continue 

exploring the story 'The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar.'

We will look at butterflies and 
have a go at making our own 

symmetrical pictures. We will 
discuss healthy and unhealthy 

foods. 

 

Check out our new ‘Star 
Work’ board. We will 
change it each Friday   


